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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSC - 96 % 1RT - 98 % 

4N - 98 %   6R - 98 % 

 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winners 

is: 

Mia 6R 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 

are: 

Henry FSM 

Ivy 4H 

Christian Value: Justice     Learning Behaviour:  Enthusiasm     Worship Theme:   Why should Trade be Fair? 

It has been an absolute delight to see all the children having so 
much fun today as they join in our Comic Relief activities. Huge 
thanks to the School Council, Miss Mason and Mr Kostecki for 
organising a brilliant red nose day. 

 
This week most of the children have been taking part in assessment activities. These 
are really important as they help us to be sure that we are accurately planning the right 
next steps for each child. Overall, we are very pleased with how well the children have 
coped with all the changes they have encountered over the last two years.  
 
In these really difficult times when we are all horrified to see what is happening in 
Ukraine it is so uplifting to see how much care and thought the children have put into 
their postcards of hope. We have included some exam-
ples of the children’s thoughts, from the Year Three clas-
ses, at the end of this newsletter  The messages  will be 
taken by the Kibworth Easy Riders to give to the refugee 
children along with your amazingly generous and 
thoughtful donations. I am proud to be part of such a 
caring and thoughtful community. Thank you all so 
much. Miss Hyman is part of a group across our trust 
who are developing strategies to support refugees in 
Discovery schools. If any of you do provide accommodation please let me know.  
 
It is lovely to see that a sunny weekend is predicted. I am sure the Scouts and Beavers 
will have a brilliant camp and hope everyone has time to enjoy the lovely weather. 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  4019 
Morrison =  4087 
Welton =  3659 

  

Friday 18th March 2022 
 

 

We would like to say a  huge “Thank You” for your generosity  which has 

raised an amazing £228.00 so far.  There is still time to donate - click HERE  

Year 6 Charity Fundraising 
 

Maia, Sophie and Lily would like to thank everybody in years 5 and 6 who purchased 
their handmade scrunchies, fluffy purses, pencil cases and make-up bags today. We will 
let you know how much they raised next week.  The money will be  split equally be-
tween Comic Relief, the RSPCA and Cancer Research. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Kibworth-CE-Primary-School1?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_transactional_--_page_launched_--_campaign&utm_content=5cf014c4-c09f-4df9-903c-22289c0863d0&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=16467670804


 
 

 

28.03.2022 Yr 2 Pond Dipping (Group 1) 

31.03.2022 Yr 2 Pond Dipping (Group 2) 

31.03.2022 Yr 6 SATS Information 

Meeting (6pm) 

02.04.2022 DSAT Recruitment Fair 

(10am-12pm Braunstone Primary) 

05.04.2022 Yr 4 Performance (6.30pm) 

06.04.2022 Yr 4 Performance (6.30pm) 

07.04.2022 Last day of term 

 

 

 
 

Year 6 

Cody and Isaac 

Year 5 

Year 4 

Ava, Maisie and Naomi 

Year 3 

Benji and Rosa 

Year 2 

Leo and Aarian 

Year 1 

Noah 

EYFS 

Darcie and Franklin 

** Save the Dates** 
Next meeting  

Tuesday 3rd May at 7pm 
 

Bag2School Clothing Collection 
Wednesday 18th May  

 

kpakibworth@gmail.com 

Current Vacancies 
 

 

Learning Support Assistant 
Information can be found  

HERE 
Midday Manager 

Information can be found  
HERE 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 

Discovery Schools Easter Holiday Camp 
11th-14th April & 19th-22nd April 

Please click HERE for further information. 

Enchanted Woodland 

Year One are loving their Enchanted 
Woodland Theme. I thought I would 
share Ameya’s beautiful garden with 
you.  I love the pond and the calendar. 
 

Year 6 E-Books 

Year 6 have been working hard to publish their own version of Charles 

Dickens' 'Oliver Twist'. They've been focussing on creating character 

through using action and dialogue and have published their very own e-

books. Click HERE to read the narratives from these budding authors.  

Foundation - Pet Knowledge 

We have been using our pet knowledge to write pet riddles this 

week. The children have all worked really hard.  The children have 

given clues to describe a pet. Can you guess which pet they are de-

scribing?  

Leicestershire Junior Basketball Cup 

After a really long break our basketball 

team made a return on Monday 14th March 

taking part in the Leicestershire Junior Bas-

ketball cup. The children really enjoyed it 

and, as always, showed their best skills and 

team spirit. They were a bit shy and over-

whelmed at the start but after winning their 

first game, our little basketballers just start-

ed to do what they are good at  - playing 

basketball. They showed brilliant team work and dedication and we also have 

some great shooters in our squad. At the end of the day we had 4 wins and only 1 

loss which gave them 3rd place in the tournament. 

Well done to all the players!      Mr Kostecki 

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-81016
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-40978
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-95873
https://discoveryholidaycamps.co.uk/
https://read.bookcreator.com/library/-MxtPgTA5qvHnKS_dXyE





